
 
 
 
 
 
Our Reference: 220111002320 
 
 
 
11 January 2022  
 
 
 

Tim Adriaansen 
 
Email: fyi-request-17606-b3ebd8db@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 

Dear Tim  

 
I refer to your official request for information dated 17 November 2021, which we received from 
Environment Canterbury (ECan) on 14 December 2021.  As per your request, please find 
attached (Attachment A) a breakdown of all the Low Cost/Low Risk Projects which were 
allocated funding under the Low Cost/Low Risk Category, in the 2015 Regional Land Transport 
Plan (updated 2018) for the period 2018-2021. 
 
I trust this answers your current query. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Sarah Nichols  
Governance Manager 


